
 

Accreditation of Guyana’s Permanent Delegate to UNESCO  

 

 

 

H.E. Frederick Hamley Case High Commissioner of Guyana to the United Kingdom 

presented his credentials to the Ms. Audrey Azoulay, Director General of UNESCO as 

the Permanent Delegate of the Cooperative Republic of Guyana to UNESCO on 1 

March 2019. During his meeting with the Director General the Permanent Delegate 

engaged in discussions on the enhancement of Guyana within UNESCO; exploring 

how best the country could access programmes beneficial to national development 

and raise its profile within the Organisation. 

 

https://flic.kr/s/aHsmw96jkG

